
Our Quick Payment Program 
for FQHC and RHC Providers 

What is the Quick Payment Program? 
The Quick Payment Program is a program designed specifically for our 
Virginia Federally Qualified Health Centers and Rural Health Clinics 
providers to improve provider cashflow and financial stability, as well as 
to ensure prompt claim payments. 

How does a provider sign up for the Quick Payment Program? 
It’s easy! First, enroll through our ECHO Health Electronic Funds Transfer (EFT) and 
Electronic Remittance Advice (ERA) enrollments system, and elect to receive EFTs 
and electronic remits. To get started, visit 
enrollments.echohealthinc.com/EFTERAInvitation.aspx?tp=MDA0MDU=. 

How does the process work? 
Once you’re set up to receive EFTs through ECHO, daily EFT payment transmissions 
are sent to your bank. Your bank must be able to accept next-day EFT payments.  
You may have to change banks if your current financial institution does not 
process next-day payments. 

If you’re not set up for EFT payments and elect to receive a paper check instead, the 
paper checks will be mailed out the same day as the electronic payments are sent to 
the bank. 

Provider Helpline 
The Provider Helpline is available to providers Monday through Friday from 8 AM to 
5 PM EST. Be sure to have your Medicaid provider ID number available. 

In-state: 1-804-786-6273 | Toll-free: 1-800-552-8627 
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